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Private Sector Advisory 
 
The following is a notice regarding Stronger NJ Business Grant Program 
 
The deadline for businesses to submit applications for the Stronger NJ Business Grant Program is next 
Tuesday, December 31, 2013. This program provides grants of up to $50,000 to properties damaged by 
Superstorm Sandy. 
 
To be eligible businesses must have at least $5,000 worth of physical damage from the storm.  
 
Any business owner who has already started the application process should hit the “submit” button on 
the online application as soon as possible, to ensure it will be considered for funding after the 31st. 
Applicants can continue to upload supporting documentation after the submission deadline. 

 
REGISTER at:  http://www.njeda.com/web/default.aspx  Click on SANDY UPDATE: Stronger NJ 
Neighborhood and Community Revitalization Program Now Available  
 
If you have questions regarding the Stronger NJ Business Grant Program or application process, the 
NJEDA Office of Recovery is available to help.  You can reach the NJEDA Office of Recovery at 1-
855-SANDY-BZ or StrongerNJBusiness@njeda.com.  

# # # 
 
This Advisory is provided by FEMA’s Private Sector Division, which is deployed in support of the response and 
recovery efforts from Hurricane Sandy. To partner with us in disseminating situational awareness and helpful 
information or to schedule a meeting, contact Arthur.Goetz@fema.dhs.gov or call 609-508-2945. If you no longer 
wish to receive these Advisories, reply to the FEMA email with the word “REMOVE” in the subject line. 

Follow FEMA online at www.fema.gov/blog, www.twitter.com/fema, www.facebook.com/fema, and 
www.youtube.com/fema. Also, follow FEMA Administrator Craig Fugate's activities at 
www.twitter.com/craigatfema. 

The social media links provided are for reference only. FEMA does not endorse any non-government websites, 
companies or applications.  
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